Fort Hall, Ida. Oct., 29, 1937.

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of P. E. and Intercollegiate Athletics
University of Mansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

I wrote to you two years ago concerning information and aid in coaching boys in beginning basket ball. You refered me to your book called "My Basket Ball Bible". At that time I was unable to send for it, last year I was not required to take the responsibility of the boys basket ball team, so did not give your book a thought.

This year it is my responsibility, and I feel that your book is the only thing that will answer all the questions I don't know about boys basket ball. So please find enclosed a check for \$4400 for a copy of your text on basket ball.

Thanking for your letter of two years ago, and the information about your book, I am

Cordially yours,

Fort Hall, Ital